
Project Update: October 2017 

 

We have received all necessary permissions from Transcarpathian State Forestry 

Department on the project’s fulfilment and cooperation. Also we have agreed and 

negotiated further activities issues with Mokryansky and Brusturyanky forestry 

enterprises. Currently we explored assigned reservation objects documents and on-

terrain state. In cooperation with foresters, we provided nearly 50% of objects with 

boundary signs. Also we are about to complete manufacturing and installing of 

information boards. While working with documents we decided to enhance our 

support on additional reservation objects – adjacent forest preserves and a few 

natural monuments for highland lakes Vorozheska and Hereshaska. As the second 

stage of the project, we have established communications and continue to research 

for scientific and forestry facilities that develop Pinus cembra and Taxus baccata 

planting. In the forthcoming spring we’re scheduled to provide eco-action for 

planting cedar and larch seedlings in most sensible mountainous logging plots, while 

activities for dew reproduction are underway and still need intense research and 

development support. 

 

Installing boundary sign 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cedars ready for 

replanting 


